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19th October 2023 
 
RE: RWI Spelling Year 3 & 4 Workshop 
 
Dear Perry Hall School Parents/Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. We are excited to extend to you a fantastic opportunity to 
come into school and revisit the Read Write Inc. (RWI) spelling programme, which has been an integral part of our 
curriculum. This event is scheduled for 8:45 am to 9:30 am on the 24th of October 2023. 
 
The purpose of this gathering is to provide you with an insight into how we teach spelling, the underlying philosophy 
and our unique approach to ensuring that our pupils develop strong spelling skills. We believe that your involvement in 
your child's education is invaluable and we aim to give you the tools and knowledge to support their learning journey 
effectively. 
 
The session will commence with a brief presentation in the first 15 minutes. During this time, we will introduce you to 
the methods and principles that underpin our RWI spelling program. This will offer you an understanding of the 
importance of phonics and how it contributes to effective spelling. 
 
Following the presentation, we invite you to participate in a truly immersive experience. You will have the opportunity 
to enter the classroom and witness the RWI spelling programme in action. This direct observation will give you a 
firsthand view of how your child is engaged in this valuable learning process. 
 
Your presence at this event is greatly appreciated and we hope it will equip you with the tools and knowledge to further 
assist your child's education. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on the 24th of October at 8:45 am. If you have any questions or need further 
information, please feel free to contact the school office.  
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you on the 24th of October. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr L Fellows 
Headteacher 
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